
From: Teresa Callahan [mailto:tc.callahan@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 1:47 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Eversource project statement 
 
Hello 
 
My husband, daughter and I live at 195 Little Bay Road, we have been residents here for 11 years.  
After reviewing the proposed details of this Eversource Project, I am adamantly opposed to this 
undertaking and the harm it will cause to our fragile Little Bay ecosystem, our landscape and the health 
of our community.  
Having worked just nearby at Pease Tradeport for 13 years and exposed to the chemicals in the well 
water there, I am more aware of environmental hazards now than ever before in my life.  
I am told that there are other options for this Eversource project and I ask that they please spare our 
little village moving forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa Callahan 
195 Little Bay Road, Newington  
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